
From: Stirling, Bryan
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/15/2013 11:34:35 AM
Subject: FW: S. 213 and S. 239- Charitable Raffles legislation

Thoughts?
 
From: Katherine Wells [mailto:KatherineWells@scsenate.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 9:54 AM

To: Stirling, Bryan

Subject: FW: S. 213 and S. 239- Charitable Raffles legislation
 
Bryan- Sorry- Sent it to the old email address.
 
From: Katherine Wells 

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 9:52 AM

To: Veldran, Katherine; 'Bryan Stirling'

Subject: S. 213 and S. 239- Charitable Raffles legislation
 
As you may both know, these both received 3rd reading in the House and are now enrolled for ratification.  I know the 
Governor does not sign the constitutional amendment joint resolution, but if she has any questions on S. 213, the 
implementing bill, please let me know.  The nonprofit organizations assisted a lot in tightening up the legislation.  I am 
so excited that charitable raffles could be legal by 2015.  I might be able to empty a whole file cabinet of all my drafts!
 
E. Katherine Wells
Staff Attorney, S.C. Senate Judiciary Committee
katherinewells@scsenate.gov
803-212-6621
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